
 

 

 

 

Attention to:  
Mr Bogdan MAROJEVIC (d.o.b.: 31/01/1993, SRB); and 
Mr Nikola MITRO (d.o.b: 10/10/1994, SRB) 
 
Budapest, 27 February 2020 
 
Subject: Disciplinary warning for unsportsmanlike conduct  
 
Dear Sirs,  
 

Sportsmanlike behavior during FITEQ competitions is of paramount importance for the sport of teqball. 

FITEQ members are fully bound by this principle under the current FITEQ Statutes and the discipline 

clause of the Player Participation Terms & Conditions executed in view of a FITEQ official competition: 

“A Player shall always abide by the Competition Rules, related instructions by competition 

officials. FITEQ and/or the organizers and behave in a sportsmanlike manner. Any cheating, 

substance use or unsportsmanlike behavior may – at the discretion of the chief referee – lead 

to their and/or their Team’s ejection from the Competition, loss of their ranking and/or 

forfeiture of any Prizes won.”  

Offensive behavior by your side was officially reported towards fans in the stands as well as towards 

the referees officiating at the doubles final event of the Teqball World Championship held on 

December 8, 2019 in Budapest, Hungary.  

In particular, there were several officially reported disrespectful incidents committed by you towards 

the team of referees as well as inappropriate gesture against people in the stands (link to relevant 

videos available upon request). 

In light of the above, FITEQ hereby issues this official disciplinary warning. Kindly desist from 

committing similar actions in the future while participating into FITEQ competitions.   

This case may serve as an aggravating circumstance during any subsequent disciplinary proceeding 

commenced in the future. 

Thank you in advance for taking due note of the above. 

Sincerely yours, 

Fédération Internationale de Teqball 

 

 
Viktor Dénes Huszár 

Chairman 
 


